From: Liz Roxburgh

To:

Subject: Photos of existing slipway at Barfad ref: ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY - BARFAD, TARBERT
[OFFICIAL]

Date: 11 June 2019 18:25:37

Attachments: slipway.pdf

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please find attached photos requested in connection with the above Planning review.
The photos show the existing natural slipway where boats are currently launched and
landed along the existing stretch of pebble coastline.

Yours faithfully,
Liz Roxburgh

Elizabeth Roxburgh

For and on behalf of

ROXBURGH McEWAN

42 Forbes Road
Edinburgh
EH10 4ED

Tel: 0131 229 3766
Fax: 0131 229 3811

Web: www.roxburghmcewan.co.uk

This message is confidential. If it is not for you please inform us immediately and then delete it.
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PHOTOS SHOWING NATURAL SLIPWAY AT BARFAD






